
 

 

 

 

Dear Friends of Garrison Players, 

The pandemic has been a difficult time for everyone. As we emerge from it and reconnect with friends 

and activities we enjoy and have missed, we are so grateful to have the Garrison Players artistic 

community to come home to. Join us as we celebrate our 70th Season! 

The cost of living in our area has increased significantly in recent years. This has put a strain on our 

budget, and we need to raise more money to cover the costs of producing our shows. Ticket sales pay 

less than half of our production expenses, so we rely on you to keep the stage lights on. 

We also face ongoing expenses in maintaining our home, the historic Hiram R. Roberts grange. Two 

floods in the basement, roof and septic pump repairs, and the professional painting of the grange 

exterior are just a few items we have had to address and budget for this past year. Our building is a 

beautiful and important part of our community, and we are committed to preserving it for future 

generations. 

We are asking for your help in supporting Garrison Players. As a member, you will receive tickets to 

our shows (depending on membership level), a subscription to our newsletter, voting rights, and the 

satisfaction of knowing that you are supporting the arts in our community. Your membership will help 

us to continue to produce high-quality theater that is accessible to everyone.  

To become a member, please submit the Garrison Players Membership Form at our Annual Meeting 

and Potluck Cookout on June 3. You can also join us online at www.garrisonplayers.org/membership 

We are always looking for new folks, of every skill set and level of availability, to join our team. This 

includes open positions on our 2023-2024 board of directors. Please contact Megan to find out more: 

president@garrisonplayers.org 

We are so grateful for your support and look forward to seeing you soon at the Garrison Players Arts 

Center!! 

Sincerely, 

The Garrison Players Board of Directors  



 

 

 
 

Garrison Players Membership Form 
 
 
 

Every membership level includes voting privileges (except student membership) and the member’s 

name listed in all GPAC programs for the season. Some membership levels receive additional 

benefits, as noted below. Indicate your selection by checking a box in the left column below. 

 

 
Donation 

Amount 
Membership Level Additional Benefits 

 $ 525 Director 10 tickets for the 2023-2024 Production Season  

 $ 275 Actor 6 tickets for the 2023-2024 Production Season 

 $125 Designer 2 tickets for the 2023-2024 Production Season 

 $75 Stage Manager 1 ticket for the 2023-2024 Production Season 

 $50 Ensemble Thank You for Supporting the Arts in Your Community! 

 
 

 

 

Payment Options:  

1) By check (*preferred method* to reduce online processing fees): Make payable to Garrison 

Players and mail with this completed form to: 

Garrison Players 

P.O. Box 127 

Dover, NH 03821 

 

2) Online: Visit our website at www.garrisonplayers.org/membership and follow the steps. 
3)  

 

There are several ways to support the Garrison Players Arts Center. Please visit our website to make a 

donation. 
 

 

 

Name: ___________________________ Address: ________________________________________ 

       Street    City        Zip code 

 

Phone: ___________________________ Email: __________________________________________ 

 

Please be sure to notify Garrison Players of any changes to your contact information: 

boxoffice@garrisonplayers.org 


